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   A  Very Warm Welcome was originally a Panzerblitz scenario that was created by 

Micheal P. Flagiello and can be found on the Imaginative Strategist website. As keeping 

with my recent policy, I am placing Micheal’s name in the Designer’s Box on the 

scenario display. The scenario is really the prelude to the scenario Defensive Victory at 

Targul Frumos as it happens earlier the same day (2 May, 1944) and just a few miles 

north of it. It depicts the small battle of a German kampfgruppe and the Russian advance 

guard which resulted in the Russian prematurely deploying their main force, thus buying 

time for the main German force further south to prepare (if only a few hours). The 

scenario was converted to East Front using the same standards as those scenarios of the 

Ode to Panzerblitz series on Games Depot. 

 

   For those who want to use the proper environmental and visibility conditions for the 

scenarios, the settings are as follows; Ground – Normal, Water – Normal, Trees – 

Normal, Fields – Plowed, and 15 hexes for maximum visibility. 

 

 

 

 


